
n conjunction with Waseda University's student 
volunteer project in the area of Numbak, the school has 
organized a joint seminar which was held at Bilik 

Mesyuarat Utama on 30th August 2007. The seminar was 
attended by lecturers of School of Business £t Economics 
and also representatives from Waseda University. Among 
the participants were students from Waseda University 
where they worked in a community project on Philippines 
Immigrants in Numbak Area, Sabah. Three papers were 
presented during the seminar by representatives from both 
universities. The theme for the seminar was Waste 
Management in Urban Area. Among the paper presented 
during the seminar was by Prof Iwao Kato, Dr. Fumitaka 
Furuoka, Beatrice Lim Fui Yee and Roslinah Mahmud 
entitled "Urbanization and Solid Waste Management: 
Lessons from Yokohama City. " The Deputy Dean (Academic 
Et Student Affairs) gracefully officiated the seminar. 




